
CEO Report 

 For April 2023 

 

Cohesive continues to provide an interim administrator covering 3 days a week 

onsite and available by phone.  A new Administrator has been hired and will start 

June 5th.  He is a local person who grew up in Mangum and now lives in Altus.  The 

hospital staff and Cohesive are excited that he agreed to join the team.  He comes 

with a lot of clinical leadership and management experience.   

The census remains good with an average daily census of 12 for the month of 

April.  The clinical team continues to do a great job taking care of patients.  We 

received a patient survey back scoring everything very high.  The patient included 

additional information about how happy they were with their care and the staff. 

Provider coverage remains good with consistent providers every week.  The 

providers saw 138 patients through the ER in April.   

Open positions for the hospital and clinic: 

2 LPN’s 

Housekeeper 

3 CNA’s 

Monitor Tech 

Human Resources Rep 

Clinic LPN 

 


